
Washington Park Transportation Management Association  
Request for Proposal (RFP # 017)  

 
____________________________________________________________ 
 
Real-Time Parking Availability System and Signs Request for  
Proposals – Design/Build Project 
RFP # 017 
____________________________________________________________ 
 

NOTICE TO VENDORS – CANCELLATION OF RFP SOLICITATION 
 
Vendors are hereby notified that the WPTMA is cancelling the above referenced requests for 
proposal solicitation. It has been determined due to a low response it is in the best interest of 
the WPTMA to re-solicit the Request for Proposals. 
 
The WPTMA intends to re-solicit this Request for Proposals. A new solicitation will be 
advertised on our website at http://www.washingtonparkpdx.org/rfp. 
 
A new solicitation document is expected be posted in Fall 2015. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this has caused. We will keep your name on our mailing list 
to be sure that you do receive the opportunity to bid on the services in the future. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
____________________________________________________________ 
 
Washington Park Transportation Management Association  
4033 SW Canyon Road  
Portland, OR 97221  
 

REFER QUESTIONS TO: rfp@washingtonparkpdx.org or heather@washingtonparkpdx. 


